
CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

BROWARD MOBILITY PROJECT 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $15 million contract to 
Construct Group Corp. for the construction of sidewalks, multi-use pedestrian paths, and 
bicycle lanes along 45 roadways in Broward County. Construction began February 2, 2015 and 
will be completed by Fall 2018. This project is part of a larger $100 million investment from the 
Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) to provide bicycle, pedestrian, and public 
transportation access throughout the Broward region. For more information about the Broward 
MPO please visit: www.browardmpo.org.   
 
 
Project Improvements  
Construction in Fort Lauderdale is expected to begin in January 2017 and be completed in early 
spring 2017.   
 
SW 4 Avenue from SW 34 Street / North Perimeter Road to Broward Boulevard  
 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the road to provide 4 foot bike lanes in each direction, 

except from SW 6 Street to SW 2 Street where sharrow pavement markings will be applied 
to the existing roadway 

 Reducing the existing speed limit from 40 mph to 35 mph 
 
 
Traffic Impact 
Single lane closures can be expected Monday through Friday between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. and 
Sunday through Thursday between 9 p.m. and 5 a.m.  
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For Additional Project Information and Updates 
Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Public Information Officer  
Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  
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Innovative, Efficient, Exceptional  


